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Comments: I truly believe that closing the proposed areas to motorized vehicles such as boats and snow

machines is a huge mistake to the residents of Alaska. I have been boating in Prince William Sound for

approximately 35 years and enjoy my time in the area. Please reconsider the issue and do not allow outside

interest to control what Alaskans are and are not allowed to do and access available to them. I have not seen

damage to the proposed areas due to moterized acess and do not without extensive public involvement see the

need for change. 

Thank you,

Paul Michelsohn Jr.


